
Dear Prof. Masami Yamada, 

 

On behalf of the organizing committee of the 12th International and 5th Asian Congress on 

Environmental Mutagens (ICEM2017/ACEM2017), we would like to extend our sincere 

greetings to invite you to this congress, which will be held at the Songdo Convensia, 

Incheon (Airport City of Seoul), Korea from November 12 - 16, 2017.  

  

We would like to request you submit a proposal for the Scientific Sessions to 

ICEM2017/ACEM2017. We are planning to organize separate ACEM sessions for the 

congress. 

After careful review of the proposals by the scientific program committee, about 30 

proposals will be selected for ICEM2017/ACEM2017.  

  

Please complete the attached proposal form and send it to the secretariat by e-mail 

(info@icem2017.org) by the end of January 2017. For more information, contact the secretariat 

at any time. Please share this information with colleagues. 

  

  

We greatly appreciate your cooperation in this planning stage of the congress.  

  

Best regards,  

 

Hoonjeong Kwon, Ph.D. 

  

President  

ICEM2017/ACEM2017 Congress 

Michael Lee, Ph.D. 

  

Chair of Scientific Program Committee 

ICEM2017/ACEM2017 Congress 

 

 


